
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2019-M-104 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: AMO Conference   

Agenda Date: June 27, 2019 

Attachments:  

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo 2019-M-104; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council advise that the following Members of Council will attend the AMO 
Conference this year 
 
(Add names) 
 
INFORMATION  
 
The Annual Conference for the Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) will be held in Ottawa this 
year from Sunday, August 18, 2019 to Wednesday, August 21, 2019. 
 
In order to receive the benefit of the early bird discounts, earlier this year there were three registrations 
completed for Members of Council.  Presently, these have holder names which can be changed. 
 
Staff would like some direction regarding attendance and then we will secure rooms as close to the facility 
as possible. 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
 

 

x 


